
                   STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE – TOWN OF SURRY 

                      SELECTMEN  

             MEETING MINUTES OCTOBER 16, 2017 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 P.M. Present were Jay Croteau, Bruce Smith and Eric Eichner.  

The Planning Board did not sign the driveway application for Trahan.  

Jay Croteau worked on a building application for Broadvest Corporation for a new home.  

Heather Webber and Janet Rhoades spoke with the selectmen in response to the regulations 

notification  regarding the trailer on the property.  

The selectmen signed the payroll.  

The selectmen signed and paid bills.  

Jay Croteau worked on payment information for TD Banknorth.  

John Berglund spoke with the selectmen about the deposits from the Recreation Department.  

The selectmen reviewed the remaining balance of $5000.00 for the upper Pond Road from the 4909.1 

Road Improvement bonus.  

Bruce Smith and Durwin Clark have been working on updating the culvert survey and will meet again 

this week for further updates. The selectmen have discussed completing the one remaining culvert on 

the Mine Ledge road.  

John Davis was given the driveway permit application for the Broadvest property. He also has not 

received any information from DES on The Bears Den property.  

Bruce Smith has been working on setting the tax rate and should have it finalized next week. The 

preliminary rate will be $22.23 with and overlay of $15,376.00. 

Jay Croteau motioned to accept the minutes. Eric Eichner seconded the motion. The selectmen agreed 

to accept the minutes.  

The selectmen have voted for Loren Martin for president  of the Assessing Association.  

Jay Kahn did not meet with the selectmen as expected.  

The selectmen discussed the utility pole values and court case. Representative John Mann is on the 

review committee.  

Bruce Smith motioned to adjourn. Eric Eichner seconded the motion. The selectmen agreed to adjourn.  

The meeting adjourned at 9:00 P.M. 



 

 

 


